
Artist’s Name:______________________________  Artist’s Age:_____

The Art of Kindness Sock Project 
Benefiting The Parent Child Center of Tulsa

Draw what kindness means to you! The winning design will be printed on a 1000
socks. 500 will be sold to support the PCCT and 500 will be given to the kids and
adults we serve. The winner of the contest will receive a $100 Amazon gift card.

We ask that you use no more than 5 colors in your design. 
Bright colors are always a good idea! Have fun with it and good luck!

Artists must be 14 and under. Entries must be dropped off at Simmons Bank 
or at The Parent Child Center of Tulsa by or before October 26th.

Parent/Guardian Phone:___________  Parent/Guardian Email:____________________________

1421 S Boston Ave, Tulsa, OK 74119

1500 S. Utica Ave Tulsa, OK, 74104



Dear Parent/Guardian:

As such, The Parent Child Center of Tulsa, Inc. asks that you agree on behalf of
yourself, other guardians of the child, and the child that you assign, sell, and transfer
to The Parent Child Center of Tulsa, Inc. all of the child’s right, title, and interest in
the artwork, including any intellectual property rights, not limited to copyright. In
return, The Parent Child Center of Tulsa, Inc. accepts the foregoing assignment of
rights and assumes all duties and obligations with respect to the assigned artwork.

We are grateful to have your child’s participation in the contest and, and we
appreciate your support in fostering kindness within our community.

Kind Regards,

Melanie Anderegg, President and CEO

I am the lawful parent or guardian of __________________[insert name of child]. As
such I have the right to, and hereby, give consent to my child’s participation in the
Contest and assign all rights in any artwork my child creates as part of the Contest.

Your child has been invited to participate in the inaugural The Art of Kindness
Coloring Contest offered by The Parent Child Center of Tulsa, Inc. and sponsored by
Simmons Bank. Children in the Metro Tulsa area who participate in the contest will
be provided with a template in the form of a sock. The children will be asked to draw
on the template a picture representing what kindness means to them. If your child’s
art or parts of it are selected as the winners of the contest, The Parent Child Center
of Tulsa, Inc. will use the art to reproduce all or a part of it on socks to be sold and
given away in the Tulsa Metro area. 500 pairs of socks will be donated to children
and adults in need and in crisis. 500 pairs of socks will be sold to the general public
as a fundraiser benefiting The Parent Child Center of Tulsa, Inc..

Since your child is a minor, we need your permission for your child to participate in
the contest and to allow The Parent Child Center of Tulsa, Inc. to own the artwork so
that it can be reproduced on the socks and sold to the public. The Parent Child
Center of Tulsa, Inc. may also use the artwork for other purposes, including
marketing the contest and the programs of The Parent Child Center of Tulsa, Inc..

__________________________________[signature]

Print Name:____________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Release Form


